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Mrs. Missimer

THANK YOU


     I would like to take this opportunity to thank the parents who were able to attend Parent-Teacher Night.  I look forward to meeting those unable to attend at Parent-Teacher Conferences.

READING HOMEWORK
    Please continue to read 15 minutes a night for at least 4 nights a week.  I understand life is busy and families may have a day that is busier than another.  If necessary your child can make up one of his/her week night readings over the weekend and fill it in on the last day of the reading log.
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ACADEMIC  UPDATES
Test Dates will appear here.  For the first week or two we will be completing placement tests, reviewing material and begin introducing new topics.  **Please check your child’s Agenda each night for daily homework assignments.
WEEKLY SPELLING LISTS and VOCABULARY WORDS
Spelling and vocabulary words can be found in student binders.  Please help to make your child more successful and review spelling and vocabulary words each night.
Additional News

We are still getting into our regular routine as testing is being finished up and regular groups are taking place we will be working through Unit 1 of Wonders.  Our first week will be a little longer than it will be in the future.  Each teacher moves at a different pace depending on his or her class.  Be sure to look for your child’s teacher’s name and test date.

Please continue to check our newsletter and agendas for important dates!!!!
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** September DATES**
Sept. 2 & 5- No School


   Sept. 16th - Book Orders Due
MY EMAIL ADDRESS


krimis@hasdhawks.org








